
From:
To: A66Dualling
Subject: A66 Northern Trans-Pennine Project - Adequacy of Consultation request (Your ref: TR010062; Our ref:

22/02532/LETFRE)
Date: 05 July 2022 14:04:36

Good afternoon,
 
Thank you for your letter dated 22 June inviting comments regarding the pre-application
consultation for this project.
 
I can confirm that Harrogate Borough Council does not wish to make any comments at this
stage.
 
Kind regards,
 
Jillian Rann MRTPI
Principal Development Management Officer
Place-Shaping & Economic Growth
Harrogate Borough Council
P O Box 787
Harrogate
HG1 9RW
 
Email:
Telephone: 01423 500600 

Website: www.harrogate.gov.uk
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